
You have a choice in
your child’s schooling.

Sign up for the Wisconsin Parental 

Choice Program and you may be able 

to send your child to the participating 

private or religious school of your 

choice tuition free.

Enrollment
Starts February 1

Open

Don’t wait until it’s too late!

Open Enrollment for the 2023–24 school year is February 

1–April 20, 2023 for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program. 

Visit schoolchoicewi.org to learn about this statewide private 

school voucher program and to see if you qualify. Plus, read 

FAQs and find step-by-step instructions to help you:

 • Find a School

 • Submit an Application

 • Enroll in the Program

Hurry! Open Enrollment
ends April 20, 2023

Learn more at schoolchoicewi.org
(414) 319-9160 | También en español (414) 255-2834
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